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“The mission of Andover High School is to create an environment in which every student has the opportunity to use his or her mind well to become personally responsible for his or her academic, social, and civic growth and physical growth and physical well-being.”

DAILY BULLETIN –  TUESDAY – JUNE 8, 2010 (GOLD DAY)
*National Honor Society will meet after school on Wednesday, 6/9 to elect our new Executive Board. All members should make every effort to attend.
*The AP Spanish summer assignment can be picked up in room 303 from Dr. Kolbe
*The Sustainable Garden Showcase will be held on Thursday, June 10 from 2:30 - 3:30 in the courtyard.  Come to learn about the AHS Sustainable Garden Project and see how our garden grows.
*To all students planning to take AP French next year.  Please see Mrs. Shaknovsky in room 309 to pick up your summer assignments ASAP, during block 1 or right after school. 

*The John Thorlin Campaign for the Massachusetts House of Representatives is looking for politically active students who may be interested in interning on his campaign this summer.  If interested, his website is http://johnthorlin.com 
*Track team members who have signed up to help out at the elementary school track meet must pick up a permission form in the physical education and athletic office.

*ALL STUDENTS:  At this time, the students’ school-provided computer disk storage space is full.  Students should delete unused items as soon as possible.  Otherwise, they will not be allowed to save new items.

* The Frost Foundation's Poetry Reading at Cafe Azteca featuring the students and teachers of Andover High School and Wood Hill Middle School is currently being shown on local cable access television in Andover on Comcast Channel 8 and Verizon Channel 47. Check schedule for times. Contact Mr. Durso or Mr. Spanos in the AHS TV studio for any additional copies of the DVD. Please make out checks to AHS TV for $15.00.

*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any students who would like to work out.
*Reminder:  NHS is offering before school homework help and test preparation in room 203 from 7:05 am to 7:45 am on Tuesday and Thursday mornings.  Students can show up and get help from a NHS student.  
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*There will be a brief, but important AEA meeting in the Media Center at 2:15 on Thursday, June 10th. 
* The Frost Foundation's Poetry Reading at Cafe Azteca featuring the students and teachers of Andover High School and Wood Hill Middle School is currently being shown on local cable access television in Andover on Comcast Channel 8 and Verizon Channel 47. Check schedule for times. Contact Mr. Durso or Mr. Spanos in the AHS TV studio for any additional copies of the DVD. Please make out checks to AHS TV for $15.00.

*Reminder to teachers to please check your mail boxes every morning for Guidance pass that need to be distributed to students block 1.

*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any staff members who would like to work out.
*Faculty:  When using AESOP please leave your parking spot number, so the person covering for you may have the correct spot to park.
*Progress Report dates for the 2009-2010 school year are the following:  Term 1- week of October 5-9, 2009.  Term 2 – week of December 7-11, 2009.  Term 3 – week of March 1-5, 2010.  Term 4 – week of May 10-14, 2010.

[image: image6.jpg]


JOB OPPORTUNITY [image: image7.jpg]



*Micro Works Computer Center, 204 Andover Street, Andover, is looking for students to volunteer as interns for the summer. If interested, please call Carrie Wieland at 978-470-4550, extension 211. 
*Looking for summer child care for 3 children (9 year old girl and 6 year old twins boy and girl).  This would be for 3 mornings per week from 8:30 to 12:15 starting after the Fourth of July until the first week of August.  The pay rate would be $13.50/hr.  If you are interested please call 978-470-1488 Karen Leland or cell phone at 617-285-8812.

*Teatone Chinese Restaurant in Andover is hiring a part time evening delivery drivers.  Please call 978-289-2688 or stop by the store at 17 Railroad St, Andover, MA.
*Visually impaired man will pay for (2) two students to do some typing on his computer.  If interested please call Reuben Parker at (978) 474-4124.  
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Monday

06/07
Greenspan, E (138)

Thursday
06/10
Haltmaier, S (347)
Tuesday
06/08
Griffin, J  (320)


Friday

06/11 
Hand, S (Conf 2)
Wednesday
06/09      Hajdukiewicz, L (229)
1st Term Ends       Tuesday, November 10, 2009       
                                  3rd Term Ends    Thursday, April 8, 2010

2nd Term Ends      Wednesday, January 27, 2010       
                                4th Term Ends     Last day of school
